
Public Service Announcement
October 24, 2019
Office of Mayor Tommy Eschete

For More Information
Contact: Sarah Arceneaux

985.446.7606 Office
saraha@ci.thibodaux.la.us

Update: Canal Boulevard and 7th Street
Intersection Improvements

Thibodaux - Currently, the Canal Boulevard and 7th Street
Intersection Improvement project is still ongoing. The
completion of the project is estimated to be in 6 to 8
weeks. The contractor and the Louisiana Department of
Transportation & Development determined there to be an
issue during construction, which caused the delay of the
project. Updates and information regarding this project will
be published via press release when available.
 
We apologize for the inconvenience.
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